

Our Family Newsletter





PHBC Church Retreat January 28 @ Noon at PHBC

February is Black History Month: We will focus on the contributions of African Americans to our Church and Nation

*While Top highlights

*Union Meeting Jan.

28 @9 Cedar Grove

*PHBC worships at

Piney Grove Deacon

Ordination @ 3PM

Choir will sing











Happy New Year

Building Relationship with Love

Greetings PHBC Family

The purpose of our newsletter is to keep our members and friends informed of the events and Ministries of PHBC.

Our goal is to present this newsletter every 1st Sunday of the month. We will highlight a member of the month which you can submit nominations for in writing in the box at the rear of the church. Each month we will have featured articles from the ministries of our church.

Getting started

From the Pastor's Desk

What a joy divine as we lean on the everlasting arm of God. I speak blessings and peace to you as we start the year of 2017. Our ministry focus this year will be to build and sustain our relationship God and people. John 13:35 says everyone will know you are my disciples, if you love one another.

Love must be intentional and meaningful. Love cost and we have no guarantee that we will not get hurt when we love. Just as Christ has loved us; let us who love Him love each other. I have no doubt this will be a great year for PHBC and its partners. I look forward to serving God with you in this season. May God bless you and may heave continue to smile upon you!







Labors in The Vineyard at PHBC



Active Ministries and Leaders



Deacons Ministry: Donnie Moore
Trustee's Ministry: Luscious Hadden

Music Ministry: Bryan Little

Pastor's Aide Ministry: Margret

Simmons

Senior Ministry: Etrulia Archie Sunday Superintendent: Lawrence

Groves

Prayer Ministry: Orga Groves

New Converts: Denise Thompson

Children's Ministry: Alpine Hunt and

Doris Boseman

Hospitality Ministry: Virginia Johnson

Call Back Ministry: Min. Lorenzo Whitfield and Casandra Whitfield Missionary Ministry: Nettie Smith Sound Techs: Thomas Boseman and

Clifford Geer

Adding pictures to your newsletter





Please update your personal information for our records

Give updated phone numbers and addresses to Marilyn Boseman our Church secretary.



Page 2 of 3

PHBC Po Box 794 Belton, SC 29627

Phone: (864)296-1234

E-Mail: info@thehillchurch.org

Seeking to develop fully devoted believers in Jesus Christ

We're on the Web!

Visit us at:

thehillchurch.org

Member of the Month

Mrs. Alpine Hunt

Alpine is married to Mr. Tony Hunt. Alpine has been a member of the Pleasant Hill Baptist Church for 13 years. She is a member of the Ushers Ministry, Pastor's Aid Ministry, Prayer Ministry, a Children's Ministry Leader. Alpine enjoys reaching people for Jesus and spending time with her family. What is your favorite Verse: Psalm 23

What is your favorite Gospel Song? Praise is What I Do

PHBC Bible Study

PHBC will be studying 1 Corinthians on Wednesday Nights

Join Us for Pointing The Way Classes on Sunday Morning @ 9:50

